City of Detroit

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

Jackle L. Currie Vernon C. Allen
City Clerk . Deputy City Clerk

DEPARTMENTAL REFERENCE COMMUNICATION

DEPT. OF PUBLIC WORKS
July 2, 1997 | 9’?’112@ -
NO:  jy1 25 1e97

To:  The Department or Commission Listed Below

TO: —
From: The City Clerk £ 5
The following petition is herewith referred to you for report and recommendation
to the City Council.

In accordance with that body’s directive, kindly return the same with your report
in duplicate within the usual time limit.

LCITY PLANNING COMMISSION /
[DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION /
[DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS /
3242 IBRAHIM AND MOHAMED MROVE, requesting permanent closure
of Bangor Road, at Warren Avenue.
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Detroit City Council

200 City Council Building v
2 Woodward Ave. '
Detroit, Ml 48326

June 24, 1997
To the Honorable City Council:

This is a request to close Bangor Road, which is located on the west side of our
property of 4040 W. Warren, on which we have a gas station and store. Bangor
Road is a dead end street serving no purpose other than to allow people to mill
about and sometimes intimidate our prospective customers. Bangor Road has
steel fencing at the end of the street, which abuts to the 6 foot screen wall on the
back of our property. :

It is our intention to be able to utilize Bangor Road once it is designated a closed
road, for purposes of enhancing our gas station, which would allow us to
accommodate more vehicles on our premises and better service our customers.

We appreciate any consideration that the City Council will give to us in our
petition to close Bangor Road.

Sincerely,

Ibrahim Mrove Mohamed Mrove
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